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Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on February 9th. Please plan to attend to visit with
your children's teachers and discuss their progress. Report cards will be handed out at
conferences. Our goal is always 100% attendance, so we appreciate your time in helping us
reach that goal! You will be receiving information about a time to meet with your child's
teacher soon.

Rustler Cheer Camp
There will be a Rustler Cheer Camp on February 24th from 8:00-
12:00 in the elementary gym. The cost is $30 with checks
payable to Miller Cheer. The group will perform that night at
halftime of the varsity BBB game. Forms were sent home with
students, but if you need another one please contact Laela or
Mrs. B-K. Forms are due to the Elementary Office by February
16th.

Elementary Yearbooks for Sale
Miller Elementary School Yearbooks are on sale! These are 20 pages/softcover for $12.
Online ordering is preferred. Go to the website on the envelope or inter-state.com/order and
enter the code 73489F. Online ordering ends on Feb. 14, 2023. Cash/Check accepted with
completed envelope.

Make checks payable to: Miller Elementary School. Return envelopes to your student’s
classroom teacher by Feb. 14, 2023.

If you have questions, email Carrie.Schumacher@k12.sd.us or call the elementary school
office (605) 853-2711. No extra yearbooks are ordered!
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Fun Dress Up Days
We are having dress up days at the end of the week to break up the monotony of winter! Here
are the days we have coming up-

February 9th-100th Day! We will have been in school 100 days this year as of February 8, so on
the 9th we are going to celebrate! Dress up as if you are 100 years old!

February 17th-Wear red or pink in honor of National Random Acts of Kindness Day

February 23rd-Mismatch Day-wear items that clash and do not match

March 3rd-Class Color Day--each class will pick a color to dress up in!

No School on February 10th, 20th, 24th
Please remember we will not have school on Friday, February 10th, the day after Parent
Teacher Conferences.
We will not have school on February 20th in remembrance of President's Day.
We will not have school on February 24th due to State Wrestling in Rapid City.

Book Fair
The book fair will be taking place during conferences, so please visit the elementary library if
you are interested in buying some books. Mrs. Simpson has been working hard to fill the
library with resources; stop in to check out our shelves that are not as bare!

Quote

"Around here, we don’t look backwards for very long… We keep moving forward, opening up
new doors and doing new things because we’re curious… and curiosity keeps leading us down
new paths."
-Walt Disney
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